National Organizations for Ll outh Safety®

June 9, 2015

Timothy S. Hollister
Shipman & Goodwin
One Constitution Plaza
Hartford, CN 06103-1919
Dear Tim,

On behalf of the National Organizations for Youth Safety (NOYS), | would like to thank you,
Ellen, and Martha for your recent contribution of $2,500 in support of the Reid Hollister
Scholarship. This scholarship will be awarded to a NOYS Youth Correspondent who most
effectively uses communications tools to reach students, parents, and policymakers to promote
safe driving.

We invite you to present this scholarship at the NOYS National Teen Safe Driving Summit on
October 19, 2015 at the Hilton Old Town Alexandria, 1767 King Street, Alexandria, VA. This
Summit gathers teams of teen leaders from across the country who want to be part of the
solution to learn strategies for implementing safe driving programs and educational initiatives
in their local communities.

Again, we truly appreciate your support of our efforts to engage teens in peer-to-peer efforts
that make our roads safer. We are honored that you selected our NOYS Youth Correspondent
Program for this Reid Hollister Scholarship.

Yours in Youth Safety,
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Anita B. Boles
Chief Executive Officer

Please retain this letter for your financial and tax records. The EIN for NOYS is 65-1252562. There were no goods or
services received as a promised benefit in conjunction with this gift and it is fully tax-deductible by law. if you have
any questions, please feel free to contact NOYS at 571-367-7171,

NOYS works to build partnerships that will save lives, prevent injuries, and promote safe and healthy
lifestyles ameng all youth while encouraging youth empowerment and leadership
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